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Practice News 

 

If you have been an NHS patient of the practice, you will by 
now have received communication from us and be aware 
that Brightside Dental will stop providing NHS dental 
treatment from 1st July 2022. 

 I am very thankful for the overwhelming support and positive messages we have received from the 
majority of our patients regarding the upcoming changes. 
 
If you have already joined our Membership Club or found a new NHS practice to join, there is 
no need to read on. If, however, you are yet to take action to arrange your dental care after June, 
please allow me to tell you a little more about our Membership Club.  
 
Our new Membership Club has proved to be very popular, and we have already had a large number of 
patients join since its introduction in January. 
 
We have set a limit on the members we will accept up to the end of July. This is so we can ensure we 
limit long waiting times for appointments and are able to accommodate members when they are due 
to see us for maintenance. Members will always have the first priority for appointments, compared 
with irregular attenders or those who have not visited the practice before. 
 
At the time of writing, we have 197 membership places remaining. The opportunity to join our 
Membership Club will remain open until the end of July or close sooner, in the event all these places 
are taken. If you are interested in joining, I would urge you to go ahead now. This update is going out 
to over 2000 people and we already have a number of patients who have expressed an interest in 
joining, who we will be speaking with. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Here is the link for general information about our membership options.  

 
The reason we don't have all levels and fees outlined on this page is that we have 16 different 
options available, and we would like to recommend the best option to meet your individual 
needs. 
 
If you are planning to seek NHS dental care elsewhere, if you haven't already done so please look 
into this as soon as possible as spaces seem very limited in local practices.  
 
An investigation by The Times indicates that 9 out of 10 dental practices are not taking on new 
NHS patients. 
 
If you are not already aware, once you are a member, any children you have under 10 qualify for 
FREE dental assessments and maintenance.  
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                     Thank you for recommending us!!! 

                    Eva Choudhury          Nicole Johnson           Nirmala Mistry           Cora Murphy                 

                                    Shahrokh Navaee                                   Anna Zahorska 

https://www.brightsidedental.co.uk/dental-payment-plan.html
https://dentistry.co.uk/2022/05/17/dentistry-isnt-an-optional-extra-nine-in-10-practices-in-england-not-accepting-new-patients/
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Smile of the Month 

 

Dr Ronit Patel 

 
Colin visited Brightside Dental as he was unhappy with the appearance of his front teeth: the 
colour, the shape and the gaps. 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

     Dr Ronit Patel                                                 

      

    Associate Dentist                 
BDS (Sheff) 2012 
 

Ronit qualified from the University of Sheffield in 2012 and has since gained 
a wide range of experience working in practices in Wales, Surrey and Central 
London.  

His philosophy is to practice minimally invasive dentistry, with an emphasis 
on prevention to create happy smiles! He is a certified Invisalign provider and 
understands the individual differences of each smile.  

Through being a certified dental seditionist, Ronit is experienced in treating 
patients who have anxieties and phobias about dental care. 

If you would like to know more 
about how we could help improve 
your smile, you can phone the 
practice at 020 88884401 or                              
email: 
info@brightsidedental.co.uk. 

 

Following a discussion on the available treatment options with Dr Ronit Patel, Colin chose to have a fixed 

bridge to improve the look of his upper front teeth.  

The treatment was completed in just three weeks and over two appointments. The first was the 

preparation of the bridge, followed by a scan of the teeth using AI technology and the placement of a 

high-quality temporary bridge. The second visit involved the final fit of the permanent bridge.   

There are different types of bridges we can provide. Bridges that are a combination of metal and 

porcelain, or bridges that are completely porcelain (these are of higher quality and better in 

appearance).  

Colin’s treatment consisted of:  

• A comprehensive dental assessment including radiographs and digital photographs  
• A discussion of all options for improving aesthetics and closing spaces  
• The preparation of the bridge, plus a high tech AI scan to send to our dental laboratory  
• The placement of a high-quality temporary bridge  
• The fitting of the final bridge and maintenance    

Here’s what Colin had to say after his new bridge was fitted:  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=93Uw4k7QOyo


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Team News 
 

 

 

Our Dental Nurse Lana climbed Mount Snowdon in aid of Cancer Research UK with five friends recently. 

Here are some lovely images of her in action!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s 
Nationa
l Smile 
MonTo 
join in  

Join in with 
National 

Smile 
Month 

Team News 

https://www.dentalhealth.org/national-smile-month
https://www.dentalhealth.org/national-smile-month
https://www.dentalhealth.org/national-smile-month
https://www.dentalhealth.org/national-smile-month


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Our Dentist Ronit plans to undertake a total of three triathlons this year (one completed so far), in 
support of the Better Lives Foundation.  

You can read more and support his efforts here. Good luck Ronit! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Latest Team Member of the Month is our Dental Nurse Simona. This is a richly deserved award and 
we’d like to thank Simona for supporting our patients and dentists so well. Here she is with her 
certificate… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/rons-3-triathlons-for-better-lives-foundation?viewupdates=1&rcid=r01-16527386426-19c79c46d56411ec&utm_medium=email&utm_source=customer&utm_campaign=p_email%2B1137-update-supporters-v5b


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can share your 

feedback on your 

experience at        

Brightside Dental here 

What our patients say 

about us 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON CALM AND GENTLE DENTISTRY 

www.brightsidedental.co.uk | info@brightsidedental.co.uk | 020 88884401 

https://www.brightsidedental.co.uk/testimonials.html
https://www.brightsidedental.co.uk/testimonials.html

